

Tuesday, April 21, 2020

Dear Saint Peter School Families,

We hope you are all doing well and enjoying your break.

Today Governor Baker announced that schools will remain closed for the remainder of the school year. Even though most of us were expecting this to occur, it is still hard to digest.

Our plan is to continue with our school's virtual learning and to continue to modify it as needed for the remainder of the academic school year. We will also be in close contact with the Catholic Schools Office.

Another priority will be finding ways to stay connected as a school and community.

As our current situation continues to evolve, we will continue to evolve with it.

Stay healthy, everyone, and enjoy some much deserved relaxation this week.

In faith,

Ashley Davis and Beth Adams, Co-Principals

P.S. Don't forget that we have another community interview for a principal candidate tonight at 7:00 p.m. Details are in emails that were sent out last Wednesday and on Sunday.